Town of Greenville, New Hampshire Planning Board Minutes Thursday, December 31, 2020

The Greenville Planning Board met on **Thursday, December 31, 2020 at 5:00 p.m.** The meeting was conducted in accordance with Governor Sununu's Emergency Order #12 pursuant to Executive Order 2020-04.

Attending via Zoom conference call: Vice Chairman Michael Sadowski, Member Miles Horsley, and BOS Ex-officio Tara Sousa.

<u>Call to order:</u> Vice-Chairman Sadowski called the meeting to order at 5:03 p.m.

The Board conducted a work session to continue work on Section 4.5 of the Zoning Ordinance relating to outdoor advertising. The Board reviewed Town Counsel's written comments and recommendations, as well as edits drafted by Vice-Chairman Sadowski to address those issues. The Board finalized the draft amendments and discussed scheduling of the first public hearing, with the intent of holding such at the next scheduled Planning Board on January 14, 2021.

Motion by Mrs. Sousa, 2nd by Mr. Horsley, to adjourn at 6:36 p.m. Motion carried by roll call vote: M. Sadowski, Yes; M. Horsley, yes; T. Sousa, yes.

Respectfully submitted, Tara Sousa, BOS Ex-officio

Approved by:

Greenville Planning Board

Michael Sadowski, Vice Chairman

Miles Horsley, Member

Tara Sousa, BOS Ex-officio